
 
 
  

WASHINGTON, D.C. –  The American Fuel & Petrochemical Manufacturers (AFPM), a national trade
association representing more than 97 percent of U.S. refiners and the majority of petrochemical
manufacturers, strongly supports regulatory reform that enhances the transparency, accountability, and
efficacy of federal regulations.

AFPM Letter to House Leadership on Regulatory Reform

Print as PDF:

  
Topics

  
Regulatory Reform

  
Tags

  
Energy Regulations

Regulatory Reform

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

/topic/regulatory-reform
/tag/energy-regulations
/tag/regulatory-reform
http://www.tcpdf.org

